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Dear Parents/Caregivers,

On Thursday the 28th of May, Photolife will visit the school to take 
individual and sibling photographs.  

Individual photographs: 
Individual photographs will be taken of each child in the school.  
Photolife will return a proof to the school, which will be sent home 
attached to an order form.  If you wish, you will be able to order a 
photograph pack of your child’s individual photo.  If your child is only 
having an individual photo taken (and not a sibling photo) there is no 
need to return the slip below.

Sibling photographs - children in the family:
If you would like a sibling photograph taken, please complete the slip 
below and return it to your child’s teacher.  As with the individual photos, 
a proof will be sent home attached to an order form if you wish to order 
the photograph pack.

If you wish to have pre-schoolers in the photograph please ensure you 
are outside the Hornby Suite by 9 a.m., photographs will begin at 9 a.m.

M. G. ELDER
PRINCIPAL

...................................................................................................................

SIBLING PHOTOGRAPH 
I wish to have a sibling photograph taken on Thursday the 28th of May.

  Please list the names of children that will be in the photo. 

………………………………………. of Room ………………..

………………………………………. of Room ………………..
………………………………………. of Room .................... 

………………………………………. of Room ....................
(child’s name)

! !


